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VI. REPORTING CONCERNS ABOUT THE ATHLETIC
DEPARTMENT
Student-athletes that have concerns about what is happening on their team can report those concerns to an administrator outside of the Athletic
Department. Washington College’s point of contact for these concerns is: Rebecca Fox Chair of Environmental Science and Studies, Associate
Professor of Environmental Science, Toll Science S111, 410-810-5769, rfox3@washcoll.edu. Victor Sensenig, Vice President for Planning & Policy, Chief
of Staff, Bunting Hall 1st Floor, 410-778-7207, vsensenig2@washcoll.edu.
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